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Thank you so much for introducing SB1548, this common sense legislation to have 

standard time all 12 months of the year here in Oregon. 

  

Changing the clocks every six months is very disorienting and having daylight 

savings time in December would result in 8:35AM sunrise. We tried daylight savings 

time for the whole year in the mid 70s and people did not like it 

  

 Sincerely, 

  

Janet Dahlgren 

Eugene 


